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5. (Unclassified - JMS) LIAISON At Mr. Gabrielson's, OLC, request, 
I returned Gerald Hamilton's, House Select Committee on Assassinations 
staff, call. Hamilton wanted to know if the Martin Luther King, Jr. material 
was ready for review yet. I advised him that some of the material was ready 
for review.

6. (Unclassified - RSG) LIAISON Michael Glennon and John Ritch, 
Senate Foreign Relations Committee staff, visited C&R Staff and reviewed 
item number two of the 19 December request. I suggested that we provide to 
the FBI, directly, our list of FBI documents so that the FBI could then 
provide said documents.

7. (Unclassified - GMC) ADMINISTRATIVE - DELIVERIES 
Sent to Molly Williamson, Research Director, House Select Committee on 
Population, a copy of OPR-401 entitled "Potential Implications of Trends in 
World Population, Food Production, and Climate." I attached a note reminding 
Williamson that this study has never constituted an official Agency position.

8. (Unclassified - MLG) LIAISON Per Bob Kelso's request forwarded 
to Mr. Joseph DiGiorgio, GAO, unclassified information on international 
terrorist incidents.

9. (Unclassified - MLG) LIAISON Per Annette Swider's request 
forwarded to Walter Sheridan, of the Senate Human Resources Subcommittee 
on Health and Scientific Research staff, and Elliot Maxwell, of the Senate 
Select Committee on Intelligence staff, the 9th release of the BLUEBIRD/ 
ARTICHOKE material which is to be released to the public under FOIA 
on 22 February.

10. (Unclassified - MG) LIAISON Per his request to Karen 
Stavnheim, OLC, of last week, I called Tony Long, in the office of Senator 
John C. Culver (D., Iowa), and told him that I had a list of unclassified 
CIA publications which I would forward to him today.

11. (Unclassified - MG) CONSTITUENT Received a call from Mary 
Cochran, in the office of Senator Frank Church (D., Idaho), who said they 
had a constituent who wanted a copy of the publication "World Steel Market 
Continued Trouble Ahead. " I told her the document could be obtained for the 
constituent through the DOCEX Project at the Library of Congress.




